
Unions call for social dialogue over new public 
service legislation

 France 

Eight public service trade union federations - CFDT, CFTC, CGT, FA, FO, FSU, 
SOLIDAIRES and UNSA - have issued a joint statement reiterating their opposition to 
the new law on transforming public services. The unions wanted to see a universal 
public service, accessible to all and fully staffed with workers protected by statutes. 
They also want to retain the key committees that help ensure equal treatment and 
health and safety. Implementation of the law will require consultation over a wide 
range of issues but the unions are insistent that there should be a proper process of 
social dialogue and not simply consultation.
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